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August 25, 2010

To: John Hoegl, Chair, Green Team

Fr: Lee Farnham, Chair, Environmental Commission

Re: Ewing Township ERI/NRI

Dear John,

As part of the 2006 revision to the Ewing Township Master Plan, Ewing Township contracted with DVRPC to do the ERI and Conservation Element parts of the Master Plan.  The Environmental Commission coordinated the project.

The Conservation Element is a Planning Board document, and was delivered to them when it was finished

The ERI that resulted, the first time it had been done since the Environmental Commission was formed in 1974, gave the Township a comprehensive inventory of its environmental resources, as well as suggestions for how to preserve them. 

As a result, the Environmental Commission has started, this year, to be one of the reviewers of any development projects, no matter how small, presented to the Planning Board, Site Review and Zoning Board of Review.  An Environmental Commission subcommittee meets to review each project, and to make recommendations for each one.  To date more than 25 projects have been reviewed; developers are more aware than ever of environmental stewardship.

In addition to reviewing plans, the ERI has been central to the development of a tree ordinance. We expect that to replace existing, patchwork, regulations the Township has used for too long, but it will take time.

We anticipate that the next Master Plan revision will also include an updating of the ERI.










